27 August 2020

John Sule
Dunedin City Council

By email: John.sule@dcc.govt.nz

Dear John

Smooth Hill Landfill

anderson
lloyd.

Level 10

Otago House
477 Moray Place
Dunedin 9016

Private Bag 1959

Dunedin 9054
New Zealand

al.nz

1  On behalf of Dunedin City Council we enclose for filing applications for resource consents for the

proposed Smooth Hill landfill.

2  We attach an application form (Form of the Resource Management (Forms, Fees and Procedure)
Regulations 2003). A link to the Assessment of Environmental Effects (AEE) and the technical
reports and drawings which are appendices to the AEE is provided in the email.

3 Assetoutinthe AEE, the adverse effects of the proposed Smooth Hill landfill are either minor, or
no more than minor. Accordingly the applicant requests that the application be processed and

proceed by way of limited notification.

4 The application fee of $1,650 for category C non-notified applications is simultaneously being

paid by internet banking.

Yours faithfully
Anderson Lloyd

e

Michael Garbett

Partner

d +64 3467 7173

m +64 27 668 9752

e michael.garbett@al.nz
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